Encountering the

Real Presence of Christ
A GATHERING FOR LITURGICAL MINISTERS

Liturgical Ministry
Enrichment Gathering

Encountering the Real Presence of Christ

All liturgical ministers of the Diocese of Orlando are
invited to gather for a time of prayer, formation, and
fellowship!

Saturday, September 28, 2024 Based on the teachings of the Second Vatican Council,
9:00am - 4:00 pm we honor the many presences of Christ as encountered
in the liturgy: in the gathered assembly, the minister,
the proclaimed Word, and most especially, the
Eucharist. Christ is also present in the Body of Christ,
the Church, called forth from the liturgy as a sign of his
presence in the world.

Registration Information:
Website: www.LTP.org/event-orlando
Cost: $40, includes lunch
Deadline: September 9, 2024

Join us and recommit your heart and mind to serving as
Location: a liturgical minister in your parish community.

Basilica of the National Shrine of Mary,
Queen of the Universe

8300 Vineland Ave
Orlando, Florida 32821 PR ESENTERS

For more information:

contact Kathleen Elbert,
Coordinator for the Office of Liturgy and Music,
kelbert@orlandodiocese.org, 407-246-4860 —

MICHAEL RUZICKI ANGELA FLYN

; Director of Sacred Music Coordinator of
q; N « and Liturgy Worship and Ministry
/ . LTP Saint Mary of the Lake and Duke University Chapel
— Our Lady of Lourdes Parish

Durham, NC

This gathering is a collaboration between Chicago, IL
the Diocese of Orlando and LTP.
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